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Jo Cora

  
Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 
  
Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au     
  
To the Committee Secretary 
Re: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 
Bill 2022 
  
 
I am a mother of 3 amazing young adults. I work full time shift work and have been 
lucky to have worked throughout this pandemic and still have a job. Many of my 
friends and my own child, struggled with keeping a job or lost their job as a result of 
pandemic and mandates. Enough is enough!! There is no need for any 
emergency powers and they are not needed now let alone being extended.  This is 
government overreach! 
Other governments around the world are dropping all mandates, why is QLD 
parliament even considering this.  There is no need as the pandemic is endemic and 
certainly not a threat to citizens. 
The emergency powers should not have been granted and no longer are of any 
relevance given omicron and the opening of borders. 
  
Sincerely  
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